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The existing use of the site shall remain the same, there is no development proposed 
within areas that are not currently undeveloped.
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Since the subject site is adjacent to the Greacen Point Marsh area, the development of the site shall 
preserve the littoral zone, there is no development proposed in any wetland area, only buffers.
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The existing use of the site shall remain the same, there is no development proposed 
within areas that are not currently undeveloped
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The proposed building will be elevated above the 100 year flood plain in accordance with Local, State
and Federal laws.
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Grading on the site will be limited to the maximum extent possible to allow for the moderate development 
of the site.  
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Minimum setbacks shall be maintained to the greatest extent possible, the construction of the proposed 
residence shall be in accordance with all applicable building codes.
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The applicant will prepare a SWPPP that is acceptable to the Village's Engineering Consultant that 
coincides with New York State Best Management practices for stormwater discharges.
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Both Freshwater and Tidal wetland buffers shall be maintained to the maximum extent possible.




